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Good morning. I am extremely concerned that Olympic developments are possibly being allowed  to 
be EXEMPT from planning laws to protect environmental risks and Koalas in particular! This is a 
GLOBAL opportunity to tell the world that koalas and the environment generally, is not just 
important to ALL Australians, but to the population of the whole planet!   These unique creatures 
and ecosystems are NOT just Australian. They belong to the planet.   We are dropping the ball on 
protection, if, at such a crucial time as this, with the whole world watching, we are prepared to say - 
“Go ahead! Trash whatever you like! NONE of it matters a damn!”  I am not in favour at all, of 
giving developers their free will. They have proved that cannot put anything but money in their 
picture. It is time we changed such crass decisions.
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